
 

 
 

 
 
To:  Potential Respondents 
 
From:   Georgia Lottery Corporation 
 
Date:   October 28, 2022 
 
Subject: Addendum # 2 – RFP Investigative Case Management System Project (“RFP”) 
 
 
 
 
The purpose of this Addendum is to inform all Respondents that responses to timely submitted 
questions will be published on Friday, November 4, 2022. 
 
 
And to inform all Respondents, a user demonstration has been scheduled for Monday, 
November 14, 2022, 2:00 pm– 4:00 pm 
 
 
And to inform all Respondents, the submission deadline for responses has been extended to 
Friday, December 2, 2022 
 
 
It is the sole responsibility of the Respondent to periodically review the Georgia Lottery 
Corporation website for regular updates to the RFP and other important information which may 
alter the terms and requirements of this RFP.  
 
All other terms and conditions in the RFP remain unchanged.  
 


